
 City of Columbus 
 Division of Power and Water 
 Distribution Maintenance 
 
 * * * M E M O R A N D U M * * * 
 
 
TO: Tatyana Arsh, P.E., Director 
 
THRU: Richard C. Westerfield, P.E., PhD., DOPW Administrator 
 
THRU: Craig Charleston, Water Assistant Administrator,  
 
THRU: John Funk, Fiscal Manager, DPU Fiscal Office 
 
FROM: Chris Kehlmier, Distribution Maintenance Manager 
 
DATE: August 24, 2007 
 
RE: Emergency service to repair sewer at 1589 and 1597 Greenway, Columbus, Ohio 
  
 
 The Distribution Maintenance section requests that the Division of Power and Water initiate legislation for the 
amount of $25,301.03 to establish a purchase order with Young’s Plumbing to cover an invoice related to the emergency 
repair of a sewer at 1589 and 1597 Greenway, Columbus, Ohio. 
 
 Young’s Plumbing excavated and attempted to unclog and repair a sewer that had been flash filled.  The sewer 
was jetted, cabled, and video taped.  A concrete section of the floor in the affected basement was removed and replaced in 
order to replace a drain.  The area was then backfilled outside the excavation area. 
 
 Your approval of this request would be greatly appreciated.  
 
 
Cc: File 


